
Facilities and Information Committee Meeting September 19, 2019 

 

In Attendance:  

 

1. Discussion of new ITSB projects and initiatives: Dale Driver and Philip Hand spoke about some of the 

products and projects that impact faculty the most.  

• USG Banner hosting: Student information and registration will migrate from home campus to 

one system environment November 7-12.  The current system will be available from mid-

October up to the transition.  The new system will be available for student registration and 

advising on November 12th, and fully functional and available for all users by the 18th. 

• Xitracks: A new product intended to manage and track accreditation information. It will replace 

the current tracking system.  

• Interfolio: Product used for faculty reporting and data gathering 

• Concourse: A new syllabus management system, something of an inline cloud. Uses flexible 

template to make documents accessible and standardizes course syllabi.  Meant to help student 

know where to go for information. Currently in a testing phase. It will have different levels of 

access: university (for common policies and information that should be on all syllabi); college 

access; instructor access; section access.  Possible Spring launch. 

• Course evaluation expansion: The aim is to identify a solution that gets us away from scantron 

process, 

• Implementing an automatic advisor assignment in Banner. Is it feasible? 

• Multi factor authentication (MFA): Board of regents decided all students must have MFA as of 

September 30 so UWG will turn on MFA for students too. It’s about security for students.  

Banweb and UWG access will begin requiring MFA for all as of September 30th .  

2. Consideration of any revisions to the 2019-2020 Parking Code. Mr. Wade Crenshaw informed those 

present that the code is undergoing an update and being streamlined to simplify it. He invited everyone 

to send suggestions. There was discussion about parking, signage and paint. Mr. Crenshaw also informed 

that the bus ridership has increased by 30% perhaps in connection with the parking lot counters.  

3. The meeting adjourned at 2:00.  


